Senate Committee of Student Affairs

Minutes

March 6, 2007
The following committee members were present: Terry Appolonia, Ray Beisel, Frank (Pete) Brooks, Tracey Cekada, Jamie Coccarelli (student), Yong S. Colen, James Collins (student), Kate Cook (student), Reena Dube, Heather Powers, Sue Rieg, Kwasi Yirenkyi.
The following committee members were excused:  Linda Hall, Deena Kelly, Rhonda Luckey, Heide Witthoeft

The following committee members were absent:  Gina Antonucci (student), Jonathon Frank (student), Lisa Haffely (student), Dennis Hulings, Vanessa Varacalli (student).

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Beisel at 3:30 p.m.
Old Business
1. The minutes of the February 6, 2007 minutes were approved.

New Business
1. Dr. Beisel introduced Ms. Kate Linder, Director of the Center of Student Life. Ms. Linder explained the jurisdiction procedures in the Student Affairs Office and briefly explained the Policies for Addressing Student Behavior (handout attached). Ms. Linder discussed the policies and addressed questions from the committee. The information was helpful and will be shared with the University faculty. Ms. Linder is always looking for volunteers to serve on the Academic Integrity Board. If anyone is interested she can be contacted at 357-1264. Training takes place on the third Saturday of September. The Student Conduct web site is www.iup.edu/source.
2. Mr. Terry Appolonia and Mrs. Ann Sesti shared information from the President’s Commission on Reducing Student Substance Abuse. They shared the 12 recommendations (handout attached) and answered questions from the committee.
Vice President’s Report
Mr. Terry Appolonia reported the following:

1. The IUP women’s basketball team will participate in the regional finals this weekend at Glenview, WVA.

2. Eric Schlosser, author of the freshmen reader, will give a lecture on March 21st at 8:00 in the Memorial Field House.

Student Government Report
Ms. Jamie Coccarelli reported the following:

1. The Student Government Association is looking into getting mailboxes for all student organizations.
2. The Liberal Studies on-line discussion will be open through March 8th at 11:59 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 5:04p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by,

Sue Rieg, Committee Secretary
